
Scarecrows outside our homes are a great method for this and

it’s a fun way for families to spend time together being

creative. They can be made at home, or you can attend our

community scarecrow building day at the village hall on

23rd April from 9:30 to 12:30. Prizes are on offer too,

generously supplied by our supporters below.

It’s very important that your entry is registered with us so we

can inform the county council and that we can tell you about

some key rules and regulations. Please do not display a

scarecrow without registering with us first. You can visit our

Facebook page or go right to the online entry form by scanning

the QR codes below with your smart phone.

Wivelsfield Primary School, at the heart of the community.

Or visit our website 

www.wivelsfieldschool.org

Register Here Facebook

Wivelsfield Primary School presents….

The 1st Annual Wivelsfield 

Speedy Scarecrow Festival! 

14th to 21st May 2022.
During National Walk to School Week we want to deliver a

strong message to people driving unsafely through our

village, and we would love you to join us!

Supported by
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